
A
McGill University 

Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. w. DOUGLAS

October 3, 1938\

Dear Mr. Oarrin,

1 understand that Professor Traqua ir bas bbea 

indisposed and on this account is behindhand in hie correspondence 

but that 1b will write to you shortly.

« ith all kind wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Edwin L. Gerrin, 
115 Broadway,
NiW YDEK CITY.


